
 

 

Buzzy Bees 1 & 2  

March 2025 Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents,  

March is here, and spring and Easter are right around the corner! Thank you 

parents for all that you do to support the Buzzy Bee classrooms. I’d like to also 

welcome back to Nazareth Preschool Mrs. Sebring, who will take over the Buzzy 

Bee 1 classroom for the remainder of the school year and beyond. Mrs. Sebring 

was previously a Buzzy Bee teacher here at Nazareth Preschool.  

Last month we loved learning all about Italy and the children and teachers tasted 

one of the oldest cookies in the world, the Pizzelle; pronounced pit-zelle. This 

month we travel to Ireland! Our themes this month are Lent, St. Patrick’s Day, 

Spring, & the Weather. Our letters of study are P, B, Q, & K, along with numbers 

20, 1-20, patterns, & sorting. 

Kindness Gotchas for the month of February: Thank you Maggie, Nisa, Alberto, 

Yvie, & Parker for always being kind helpers to friends in need. Thank you friends! 

Blessings, 

Ms. Fitts 

Important Dates to Remember: 

3/7 NO SCHOOL for STUDENTS; Staff Professional Learning Day                 

3/21 Local SCHOOL HOLIDAY; NO SCHOOL                                     


